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Australian Broadcasting Corporation Amendment Bill 2006 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The ABC needs a staff elected director. 
 
As a staff member it provides me with a level of security knowing 
that we have a representative at board level. I have enjoyed 
reading all the correspondence from Romona Kaval which keeps 
me informed as to what is happening from a staff perspective. 
Others will no doubt write more fully and eloquently on the 
subject but I couldn't let this proposed decision pass without 
voicing an opinion.  
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